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AND RESOURCED PROVISION FOR 

HEARING IMPAIRED CHILDREN 
Headteacher: Mrs C Findlay 

 

19th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

 

We have arranged for the school photographer to come and take individual photographs on Friday 

4th October 2024. 

 

There will also be an opportunity for you to have your child photographed with their junior school 

siblings.  If you have more than one child at Manor Junior School and would like a photograph of 

them together, please fill in the slip at the bottom of this letter, returning it to the Junior School office 

by Monday 30th September 2024.  If your child is in Year 4 or Year 6 and has PE, please can they bring 

their school jumper / cardigan to put on over their PE kit – thank you. 

 

We regret we are unable to offer photographs with Manor Infant School siblings.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs C Findlay 

Headteacher 

 

 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS- FRIDAY 4TH OCTOBER 2024 

Complete for joint photographs of Junior School children only 

 

I would like a joint photo to be taken of my junior school children. 

 

Child’s name: …………………………….……………………………………….……………. Class: …….……….. 

 

Name(s) of junior school siblings:  ………………………………..….…………….. Class: ……………… 

    

                       …………..……………………………………… Class: ……………… 

 

Signature of Parent/Carer: .…..………..……………………………………...………………………………. 

 

 

PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY 

MONDAY 30TH SEPTEMBER 2024 


